
Submission 89 – Nev Sheather 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
our organisation has only just been made aware of this request for feedback about proposals re 
delivery drones. it appears from my enquiries that anyone or any organisation that expressed 
opposition to the delivery drones, were not sent an invite to comment. That in itself is outrageous, 
what happened to democratic inclusion? 
 
Our residents had a horrendous experience with the Wing delivery drones - and not just a minority, 
in an extensive doorknock we found that up to 80% of residents did not want the drones flying over 
their heads.  Our facebook page garnered hundreds of locals in opposition, and all this has been 
ignored.   Now other residents in other suburbs, here in Canberra and in Queensland are expressing 
opposition to the drones. 
 
I must register a protest from myself and from Bonython Against Drones on this secrecy and 
pandering to invested interests, 
 
thankyou 
--  
Nev Sheather 
on behalf of Bonython Against Drones  
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